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U.S. 54 Bridge Repairs Continue in Meade County 

The Kansas Department of Transportation will continue concrete deck patching on the US-54 bridge 

over Spring Creek in Meade County.  Patching is scheduled to continue Monday, May 22, 2017 and 

continue for at least three days, weather permitting.   

US-54 will be reduced to one lane guided by a pilot car during working hours with an approximate 

delay of 15 minutes during the project.  The project is expected to be completed by Thursday, May 25, 

2017, weather permitting.  KDOT urges drivers to be alert, pay attention to all work zone warning 

signs, slow down when approaching a work zone and be prepared to stop. 

For more information on this project, please call Lisa Knoll, KDOT District 6 Public Affairs Manager, at 

620-765-7080.  

You can stay aware of all road construction projects across Kansas at www.kandrive.org or by calling 

5-1-1.  

### 

 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

                  

 

http://www.kandrive.org/
https://www.facebook.com/KSDOTHQ/
https://twitter.com/KDOTHQ
https://www.youtube.com/user/kansastransportation
http://www.flickr.com/photos/kansastransportation
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/

